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Chair Williamson and Members of the Committee 

 

Since 2001 when I entered the building as the Public Policy Advocate for the OWRC I was able 

to observe the public service that Dr. Paul Warner provided to the State of Oregon in his 

position as Legislative Revenue Officer. 

Dr. Warner was always measured, factual and unflappable in public. 

He was patient and polite in answering questions from advocates and legislators alike. 

I observed his interactions with several chairs of the Senate and House Revenue Committees. 

I regret his retirement as it is a great loss to the state of Oregon.  I do not say this lightly.   

Since I have attended most House Revenue and Senate Finance and Revenue Committee since 

entering the building I feel confident in stating once again the great public service Dr. Warner 

has provided the State of Oregon.   

 

Marcia Kelley 

Public Policy Advocate  
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